
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Potluck July 30 6:00 pm 
Officer’s  Meeting July 2 6:30 pm 
Regular Meeting July 16 7:30 pm 
Assembly #312 Meeting July 9 7:00 pm 

 
Dates to remember:  July 4th Barbecue:   We will be cooking on Thursday, and selling on Friday the 4th.  If you are available to help on 
Thursday, July 3, we need you.  Call Bob 270 559 6036.  We also need help early Friday morning, (6AM) to weigh and wrap the meat for 
sale.  Can you help?  Call Bob!  
 
New Fraternal Year:  Congratulations to the new officers you see listed on the reverse.  Election was held on Jun 18.  Officers will be 
installed on July 16.  Yes I know, what’s an installation of officers?  This council has not had one in many years, and that will change.  All 
officers who have served in various capacities in the last few years were never reported to the Supreme Council, and will not have their 
service reflected on their Fraternal record.  If this can be corrected retroactively, I will correct if we can show some sort of documentary 
evidence of service.  (including the listing of officers on the back of the newsletter, but who saves them?)   
 
Father John Fallon Assembly 312 Officer's Roster:   Also Included on the next page you will find a roster of newly elected officers for 
2014-2015. 
 
Golf Tournament:  Just a reminder; how many teams have YOU signed up? Golf Tournament is July 19!  Time is running out, and we need 
your help NOW!!!!!!  We also need someone to sell 50/50 tickets the morning of the tournament starting at about 6:30.  Contact Jeff Warren 
(Treasurer) for details.  
 
Corpus Christi/Fortnight for Freedom Procession:  The procession was a huge success,  largest attendance ever!  Our KofC presence 
could have been bigger, but it's a start, and we'll do better next year! 
 
Star Council   Council 1055 has achieved star Council Status.  You, the members made this happen. Thanks to everyone who helped make 
this a reality.  Is it too early to say "lets do it again next year?" 
 
Council Website:  Yes, we have a website.  KC1055.org.  Visit it to check the calendar, special events,  Council information, and many other 
interesting  topics.  Just posted is a Video from the Supreme knight, Carl A. Anderson.  If you feel you have an item of interest, Contact 
Dennis.Herricks@KOFC.org or270 559 9919. 
 
Columbian Squires:   Based on a few conversations with members, there may be sufficient interest in forming a Columbian Squires Circle.  
Squires are young men age 10 to 18 who run their own Circle, hold their own meetings and plan their own activities under the supervision of 
adult Knights. For More information, go to KofC.org, click on "What we do"  and then Columbian Squires.  If you feel that this should be 
explored further, contact Bob.   
 
Teens Encounter Christ:  On the weekend of July 25-27, there will be a Teens Encounter Christ retreat at St Mary's Elementary School.   
The three Knights of Columbus Councils have been asked to help with food preparation.  There are some positions needed in the kitchen for 
the ladies of the parish or any brothers that want to help.  Also, we have been asked to provide the Agape meal on Saturday Night.    Details 
not yet worked out!!!! 
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FATHER JOHN FALLON ASSEMBLY 312 OFFICERS  FOR 2014 - 2015    
 
Faithful Navigator     David Speis            270 519 6090         Faithful Scribe Jeffery Nash       270 217 5180        
 
Faithful Comptroller   Gordon Heider    270 217 5799         Inner Sentinel   Pat Lipford       270  217 4628 
 
Faithful Captain        Pat Spoden            270 559 5574         Outer Sentinel Carl McConnell   270 559 6498  
 
Faithful Admiral        Jeff Warren            270 519 9990         One Yr Trustee Shawn Bumpous  270 210 4873 
 
Faithful Purser          Bill Richards           618 638 2082         Two yr Trustee Jack Howard       270 443 9396 
 
Faithful Pilot             Bob Whitlock         270 559 6036       Three yr Trustee Dan Kelley        270 559 0876 
 
Positions available:    As an attachment to this newsletter, there is a list of some things that the Grand Knight currently does that could 
probably be done much better by someone else.  I continue to find new things that need to be done for the Council, but I'm bogged down 
with too many duties now.  Any help will be appreciated.  Contact Bob as shown below.  
 
Newsletter Publisher.  Person with good computer skills to see to it that this newsletter gets published, transmitted by email and snail 
mailed out to about a dozen members each month.  I will feed the items to be published, Applicant need only complete the tasks listed above, 
including maintenance of the Newsletter mailing lists, both electronic and Postal.  
 
Custodial Person:  Person who is detail oriented to help keep the hall clean so it is presentable for Rental clients, as well as our own 
events.  The work schedule is flexible, meaning you only need to work when WE need you.  I will take care of the minor things I see that 
would not make a special trip worthwhile.   
 
Maintenance Person/Handyman:  While there is no major project scheduled at this time, from time to time there Building and Grounds 
Maintenance jobs that take up more of my time than I need to spend on them.   Need someone to step up and see that they get completed.  
Some minor carpentry, HVAC, plumbing and electrical may be involved.   I will work with you on this one 
 
Insurance Corner: See the additional attachment. 
 
Contacts: Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036 
 
Visit our Website at WWW.KC1055.ORG 
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Council #1055 Officers and Trustees 

Chaplain Fr. Brian Roby 270-442-1923 Lecturer Chris Singler 270-217-1869 

Grand Knight Bob Whitlock 270-559-6036 Advocate Doug Meyer 270-559-2065 

Dep. G K Dan Kelley 270-559-0876 Warden Dwayne Brown 270933-0544 

Chancellor Gordon Heider    270-217-5799 Inside Guard Jim Keeney 270-994-3336 

Recorder Ed Menaugh 270-994-5184 Outside Guard Obed Ginithan 806-789-8970 

Trustee Carl McConnel 270-559-6498 Financial Secretary Joe Weitlauf 270-217-1598 

Trustee Charles Keeney 270331-3360 Treasurer Jeff Warren 270-519-9990 

Trustee Larry Wenzel 270-703-0381    

Newsletter Info – 270-559-6036 Or whitlockb@bellsouth.net 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:   WWW.KC1055.ORG 


